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To Whom it may conern, 

 

As a life long Portlander this cannot continue. I hope that this measure does not pass 

as our city is decaying in front of our eyes. The compassion that we are showing to 

the unhoused is a blind eye turned to the real problems that exist; namely drug 

addiction & mental illness.  

 

I hope that we can provide active services to help our fellow Portlander's in need, but 

do not facilitate in their demise.  

 

Thank you for your time & Best Regards,  

 

David Farahnik  


